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Enquiries from Service Representatives to the Planned and Specialist Care Team
The Planned and Specialist team are responsible for the commissioning of elective care, diagnostics and Cancer services in both the Acute and Community Setting. We focus on improving clinical outcomes, patient experience and seek to improve the way BLMK population receives health care. 

If you would like to raise awareness of the services you offer, please complete the form below and return it to the Planned and Specialist Care Team at blmkicb.plannedspecialist@nhs.net. Please note, completing this form will not necessarily result in a meeting with the Planned and Specialist Team but we will store your details and make contact when necessary, whilst ensuring all procurement and engagement regulations are met.

	Your name:


	

	Job title:


	

	Company name:


	

	Contact Email address:


	

	Contact Telephone number:


	

	What Service does the Enquiry relate to? (Please be specific):






	

	How would this service benefit the local population? Include the clinical and quality benefits to the patients of Bedfordshire, Luton and Milton Keynes:

	

	What addition information do you have to enable the team to make an informed decision?

You may attach appendices to provide further information.
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